



Dear Guests of Concord’s Colonial Inn,

As you may well have heard, the State of Massachusetts will be continuing its current Stay-at-Home order through May 18, 2020 in response to the ongoing COVID-19 situation. As a result, Concord’s Colonial Inn, the Hawthorne Hotel of Salem, and the Publick House of Sturbridge, will be remaining closed to guests until that date. Based on current guidelines from the government and medical community, we feel this is the best course of action in terms of health and safety for all of you and the general public.

In the meantime, we will still be available to take phone calls on our main number, (978) 369-9200, regarding future reservations and existing bookings daily between the hours of 8am and 4pm. We are also responding to emails at colonial@concordscolonialinn.com	

[bookmark: _GoBack]To discuss your previously booked event or future events please call (978) 341-8209, or email clefrancois@concordscolonialinn.com		

While this delay is not what we had hoped for, we take the safety of our guests and employees seriously, and remind ourselves that the current circumstances are temporary. We will reopen and resume our full operations at these historic landmark properties as soon as it is safe and wise to do. 

We will continue to provide updates with any new information that becomes available. 

We want to thank you all for your support and understanding, we hope you remain safe and healthy. I look forward to welcoming you back to Concord’s Colonial Inn and your warm welcome when the time comes.



								Sincerely,

								Wendy DiMambro
								Director of Hotel Operations
